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The 519 and members of our Trans People of Colour Project (TPOC) are
excited to invite you to our official book launch of a true labour of love: 

The 519 Trans People of Colour Project (TPOC) fosters affirming supports, increase food security,
and access to meaningful sexual health promotion information for racialized trans folks.

Highlights:
• Meet-and-Greet with the TPOC peers 
• Performances • Silent auction 
• Q&A session, and lots more

We're ready to plate, save the date!

Questions? Contact
Communications@The519.org

Thursday, March 25, 2021
3:00 pm to 4:30 pm ET
Via Zoom. 
To attend, register at:
  tpocbook.eventbrite.ca


